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Comments: Keep the Tongas National Forest 'Roadless'

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Please reconsider the Forest Service's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National

Forest. Instead select the "no action" alternative.

 

The Tongass is home to wildlife, thousands of trees that release life-saving oxygen, and amazing views.

 

To destroy all of those through logging is to lose a lot for a little. Please don't.

 

And at the same time keep the Chugach National Forest safe as well.

 

These are resources that will repay our care over and over through the years and the generations.

 

Sincerely,

 

Christina Albers

 

[Position]


